Tel: 416-393-7032 Fax: 416-393-7083



July 27, 2011

Executive Committee
City of Toronto
10th Floor, West Tower, City Hall
100 Queen Street West
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2

Dear Members of Executive Committee:

The Toronto Public Library Board, at its meeting on July 26, 2011, adopted the following motion in considering the City Manager's report concerning the Toronto Public Library's Core Service Review:

It is recommended that the Toronto Public Library Board:

- 1) defers consideration of the City Manager's report until the September 13, 2011 Library Board meeting;
- 2) requests KPMG representatives to attend the September 13, 2011 Library Board meeting; and
- 3) requests the City Librarian to report on the status of the service efficiency studies.

Sincerely,

Jane Pyper City Librarian

/nrm